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November 13, 2008

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
P O Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:
G86 Stanley’s Sanitary Service LLC
When issuing our tariff and submitting our request to change our ownership
to a LLC, we were requested to submit our original G certificate. The applicable tariff

has been approved but to date, we have not received the reissued certificate.

Is there something more we need to do to complete the process? If not,
we would appreciate your exploring why the new certificate has not been sent.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely,
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